November 25, 1974

Mr. Edward Kalustian
36 Columbia Road
Arlington, Mass. 02174

Dear Mr. Kalustian:

We are happy to confim your donation of $100.00 and $5.00
which you were kind enough to make to the Diocese of the
Armenian Church in March and April of 1973.

Sincerely,

Sarig Herrmann
Bookkeeper



